HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMYAnti-Bullying leaflet
Another very busy week in school. The Year 6 children have completed their SATs and the Year 2 children are working their way through theirs too. The children have been as amazing as ever. Thank you to all parents/carers for your support.
The children brought home the Anti-Bullying leaflet last night and it is also attached to this email.
Please don’t forget non-uniform day on Monday (see below). 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support,
Kerrie 
 


Friday 13th May 2022
 
Attendance for the week beginning 
Monday 9th May                              
 EYFS 91% 
 Elf Owls 94%
 Snowy Owls 100%
[bookmark: _GoBack] Barn Owls  92%
 Tawny Owls 95%
 Eagle Owls  90%
 Wise Owls 94%




Monday 16th May – Non uniform day for Mental Health weeks. The day is entitled ‘Express Yourself’  and is part of our ‘Amazing Me’ focus on mental health and wellbeing. 
Fun Sports Team Event – Pupil Voice
The School Parliament have voted overwhelmingly to have a ‘Fun Team PE Day’ instead of a traditional Sports Day. They have asked for a PE week and these events will be part of that.  Our PE week will be Monday 11th July to Friday 15th July and we ask for children to come to school in PE kit all week. 

Next Coffee morning is Thursday 26th May. All are very welcome. Please come along if you can.

Jubilee Celebration
We will be marking the Queen’s Jubilee on Thursday 26th May by having a ‘school street party’ inside or out, depending on the weather! 

INSET and Holidays
We break for May half term on Friday 27th May. We return to school on Monday 6th June. We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July.  We return after the summer break on Monday 5th September, as Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September are INSET days.
